
From: Katie Argyle   
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 10:39 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed changes to the Yonge Bernard Key Development Area (KDA) Secondary Plan 

 To Richmond Hill Town Council: 

As a citizen of Richmond Hill I do not support the changes proposed to the Yonge Bernard Key Development Area 
Secondary Plan. 

 As there is a solid plan already in place with which to move forward, created in consultation with the community 
who have to live with the actual fallout of these plans, the plans as they stand should be honoured. 

 I do not see why there is a sense of urgency to change these plans so quickly at this time of crisis and distress for 
the citizens of Richmond Hill, except, perhaps, to take advantage of people having their eye off the ball because 
they are understandably distracted. 

 Whatever the reason, the rise in traffic, the lack of planning for all the people being invited to move there, as well 
as such a pittance of green space in the new plan and the serious lack of input with local residents are all excellent 
reasons not to move ahead with this. 

 Sincerely, 

 Katie Argyle. 
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